
 

  

 

 

SO MUCH TO SHARE! 

It's been a few months since our last newsletter and we have so much to share 

with you about what God has done in our lives and church. 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR MOST EXCITING NEWS THIS YEAR... 

We're expecting our first baby in August and couldn't be any happier! 

 

This is an answered prayer and we are so excited to start a new season in our 

lives as parents. We are now in our 2nd trimester and we thank God our baby is 

growing and healthy. Laura is happy that the first trimester symptoms are slowly 

receding.  

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

2023 WAS A BLESSED YEAR! 

The Lord was good to our church in 2023. We were able to complete several 

building projects needed to obtain our license with the City.  

 

We were also so excited to have finished the year with 21 baptisms and 18 with 

the Holy Ghost! God is good! We're expecting greater things in 2024! 

 

 



 

  

 
 

  

 

 

 

SPAIN NATIONAL CONFERENCE 
DECEMBER 2023 

Our national conference in December, 2023, was historic! With over 4,000 in 

attendance and 600 receiving the Holy Ghost! Revival in Spain and Europe! 

 

At this conference Laura was elected as the National Sunday school Director. 

We are honored to serve in this ministry and ask for your prayers in her favor.  



 

 

Our Bible Schools graduation was also held during our conference with over 80 

students graduating! Our church's first graduate, Bro. Tomas graduated with 

honors! 

 

Manuel continues to oversee the Online School, there are currently 27 students 

enrolled! 

 

 

  

 



  

 

  

 



 

 

 

TRIP TO THE USA 

Last month we were able to travel to California to attend a Small Groups 

Conference in the city of Pomona and had the opportunity to visit several 

churches in the area. We thank every pastor who has shown their support toward 

our ministry. Our prayers are with everyone of them, their families and 

congregations. 

 

  

 

GRACIAS! 
Thank you for all your continued support and prayers for the work in Spain. It 
is because of your support that we are able to stay in Barcelona and be part 
of the wonderful work God is doing! 

  

 

 
If you would like to become a Partner in Mission and donate monthly, please 
click the link below or fill out our PIM form. 
GLOBAL MISSIONS NO. 142558 
  

 

 

 

PIM FORM  

 

 

DONATIONS  

 

 

VENMO  

 

 

 

Donations made via VENMO are not tax deductible 
 

https://gmail.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a7cbd157e00259eef4bce2b72&id=f1c2789b83&e=3b3816bb6a
https://gmail.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a7cbd157e00259eef4bce2b72&id=77439e6a1c&e=3b3816bb6a
https://gmail.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a7cbd157e00259eef4bce2b72&id=37fe878e81&e=3b3816bb6a


 

 

FOLLOW US 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

   

 

 

https://gmail.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a7cbd157e00259eef4bce2b72&id=68b6b6d84f&e=3b3816bb6a
https://gmail.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a7cbd157e00259eef4bce2b72&id=1514c4cabc&e=3b3816bb6a

